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Errington Community 

The Week Ahead: September 22 - 26, 2025 
 

Monday Professional Learning Day (NO SCHOOL) 

Tuesday  

Wednesday  

Thursday  

Friday First PAC Meeting of the Year in the Library at 9:00am 
 
 

Important Information: 
 

1. You should have received a package of notices for the school start-up. It is essential 
that these notices are returned no later than Monday, September 29th. Kindly return 
these forms to your classroom teacher. 
 

2. If your child is absent, please call our Early Warning line at 604-668-6463 and leave 
a message. Thank you. 

 
3. NO SCHOOL – Monday, September 22nd, as all staff with be engaging in 

professional learning. 
 
 

4. Our Terry Fox Run will be on Thursday, September 25th. We are excited for our 
students to run and in honor of Terry and learn about the importance of giving back. 
Students are welcome to bring in $2, or other cash amounts, for Terry on September 
25th; otherwise, please consider donating online through School Cash Online. It is 
open until October 10th. Let’s all help raise money to support cancer research. 
 

5. We know you love ordering the PAC hot lunches for your children. PAC lunches can 
now be ordered on Munch-a-Lunch. There is a button on our school website to 
access it. A previous email was sent out with instructions of how to order. This year 
the PAC will post lunches by term. Therefore, Term 1 is open for September to 
December. You can order up to one week in advance. Please note that Munch-a-
Lunch will only accept credit card for payment. 
 

 
 

6. PARKING – A friendly reminder that: 
a. Please do not park in staff parking – this includes the small lot at the ELC 

(north end of the building) 
b. The lane closest to the school is for drop-off only. This means drivers should  

not park their car and get out. Drivers must stay in their car and drop their child 
off only. If you need to park, you can park on the opposite side of the loop. We 
also need to keep this lane available for when the school buses arrive. 

c. Please do not park in the alley way. Please be considerate of our neighbors as 
they cannot get out of their driveways.  
 

 
Upcoming Dates: 

• September 29 – Wear your orange shirt  
• September 30 – National Truth & Reconciliation Day (NO SCHOOL) 
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PAC – Parent Advisory Council 
 

PAC is an opportunity for parents to get involved and contribute to the school community. 
PACs promote parent involvement and communication, organize events to provide parent 
education, and raise funds to support school activities and initiatives. 
 
The PAC will be holding their first meeting on Friday, September 26th at 9:00am in the 
Errington Library. 
 
We invite you to attend to learn more about the PAC if this is of interest to you. 
 
At this meeting, an election will occur to elect parents for executive roles.  
 
Attached to this email, you will find an agenda for the meeting and minutes from the May 
2025 meeting. 
 

 

 

 


